
07/11/2018 

MR John Hardie 
- 4 Edwin Ward PL 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 
Johnjennyhardie@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1695 - 73 Rednal Street MONA VALE NSW 2103

Our concern with the above mentioned proposed secondary dwelling is the need for sufficient 
off street parking, not only for the existing residents but also for the additional people residing 
in the new building. As it is there is congestion in the Rednal Street cul-de-sac and our small 
street is already being used as a parking zone for an existing tenant from 73 Rednal Street. 

Sent: 7/11/2018 7:48:11 PM
Subject: Online Submission


